
Drama Day GPS - 8th June
Netball Gala Day, Condobolin - 9th June
Kings Birthday Public Holiday - Monday, 13th June
Western Cross Country - 14th June
LPSSA Soccer Trials, Forbes - 22nd June
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Term 2 Week 5
Last Friday we participated in National Walk Safely to
School Day. As a school we walked down to Caragabal
Park where we discussed the road rules we had just
followed during the walk and the importance of abiding
by these road rules. Tom closely observed everyone as
we walked to the park and once there, gave us a list of
the things he noticed were done really well. 
Thank you to Mrs Mitton who directed the students and
explained all the rules as we walked. We also had some
parents join us which was great to see. 

The students have been busy practising for the Grenfell
Drama Day which will be held at the Grenfell Public
School hall on Thursday, 8th June. The students will be
performing the "Frozen" play that they performed last
year at our end of year presentation day. Parents are
welcome to attend and  the program will be available in
the coming weeks. 

This week we have had a new PA/Early warning system
installed at the school. This new system will act as our
bell system for school times and as our emergency
evacuation warning system. It will also be used when
hosting sporting events such as Bland Sports.  The
students were all very excited while the testing was
being conducted over the loud speaker on Tuesday and
have asked if they can choose the music that we will
play. 

Please keep in mind parent’s responsibilities in terms of
attendance. Let the school know as soon as possible if
your child is going to be/or has been absent from
school. We are trying to achieve all students at school
90% of the time or more! Working together, we can
achieve this target.

In Science, K-2 have been looking at
materials and how they change. We did an

experiment where we used different
methods to thaw frozen berries and

compared how they changed. 



"We used our senses by touching,
listening, smelling, looking and at the end

we got to eat them. It was fun!" 
- Reese

From the K-2 Room



 

This week we have got the
results from the small schools

carnival. April, Matilda, Indi,
Jessie and myself have made it
to the LPSSA athletics trials in

parkes!!! 
Last Friday the whole school

went on a walk safely to school
day. We walked from school to
the park then from the park to

school. I also took notes of
everyone being safe and

positive. 
We have also been busy this
week, the whole school has

been doing play practice for
the GRENFELL DRAMA DAY.
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